
 

NURSERY NEWS 

"If you are good, life is good." 

- 'Matilda'.  

This week we have... 

 Talked about how we would feel if someone calls us silly and is it silly to be scared 

 Used Concept cat to learn about the concept behind 

 Created teddy bears in the playdough using cutters, buttons and googly eyes 

 Discovered a sleeping bear inside a cave and talked about how it got there and 

what it would do next 

 Created collage bear faces at the creation station  

 Learnt how to mix red and green paint to create brown to paint teddy bears 

 Read the story ‘It’s the Bear’ ‘Where’s my teddy?’ and ‘ My friend bear’ 

 Sequenced the story ‘It’s the Bear’ 

 Read a story about the Golden Rule – We listen, we don’t interrupt 

 Tried the food in Eddie’s picnic and talked about which food is healthy and which 

food is unhealty 

 Had a teddy bear’s picninc 

 Made blueberry pies 

Next week we will be exploring… 

 The story ‘Stickman’ 

At home we can... 

  Teach our families about the concept behind 

Reminders/Dates/Requests... 
We are still missing some family photographs, please can you send them in as soon as possible, the 

children really enjoy showing their families off in the home corner if you can’t print them please send 

them to pupilinfo@highcliffe.rac.sch.uk for us to print in school. 

 Please remember to send children in jogging bottoms, leggings and trainers for PE on Monday 

 Fund money is £1 per week voluntary contribution and helps support gardening, baking, 

playdough etc. THANK YOU to everyone who has contributed this week!  
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